
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITA. TERRITORY OF DELHI 
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE, NEW DELHI-110001 

No: F.6/DFS/MS/ 2022/SZ/ |(1 Dated: (p/os|7et 

To. 
Sh. Vivek Shrivastava (JGM/E&M), 
DMRC, Metro Bhawan, Fire Brigade Lane, 
Barakhamba Road, New Delhi-110001. 

Sub: Regarding renewal of Fire Safety Certificate in r/o Additional Staff Quarters Najafgarh 

Depot of line-3 of Delhi MRTS, New Delhi-110043. 

Sir, 

This has reference to your letter No. Nil dated 01/04/2022 on the subject cited above. In 
this regard, it is to inform you that the inspection of above said premises has been carried out by 

officers concerned of this department on 04/05/2022 to see the compliance of the requisite fire 

safety directives issued vide letter no. F6/DFS/MS/CGHS/BP/2006/63 dated 08.01.2007. Sh. 
Pushkar Singh (Sr. Fire Inspector) was present at the time of inspection. 

During the course of inspection it was observed that the building comprised of seven 
blocks was issued FSC vide letter no F6/DFS/MS/2007/3071 dated 16.10.2007. Each block having 
ground plus six upper floors. The building is approachable to the fire fighting vehicles. The 
electrical wiring was seen concealed and the electric supply was passing through MCB's. The 
following shortcomings were observed: 

1. Hose reel system is provided but not functional in B, D & F blocks. 
2. Down comer system provided but not functional. 
3. Fire pump of 900 LPM capacity are provided but not functional. 

You are advised to rectify the above-mcntioncd shortcomings for taking further action as 

necessary for grant of Fire Safety Certificate. 

Yours Faithfully, 

IUAGARO) 
DIRECok 

DELHI FIRE SERVICE 
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